
www.rossnicholas.co.uk

9 Old Milton Road
New Milton
Hampshire
BH25 6DQ

Tel: 01425 625500
Fax: 01425 625501

sales@rossnicholas

22 Stag Close, New Milton, BH25 5GD

£825 Per calendar month



A two bedroom semi-detached unfurnished end of terrace property to let available from
21st September 2018. The property is situated in a popular residential area within easy
reach of schools, travel facilities and New Milton town centre. Sorry no DSS, smokers or
pets.

UNDERCOVER PORCH
Door providing access to dustbin
cupboard housing gas and
electric meters, main front door
with opaque window provides
access to:

ENTRANCE HALL 1.70m x
1.60m 5'7" x 5'3"
Textured ceiling, smoke detector,
ceiling light point, staircase to
first floor landing, access to fuse
box, telephone point and power
point, radiator, door to kitchen
and door to:

SITTING/DINING ROOM 4.81m
x 3.57m 15'9" x 11'9"
Textured ceiling, two ceiling light
points, UPVC double glazed
sliding patio doors provide
access to patio and rear garden,
double panelled radiator, TV
aerial point, satellite connection
point, power points, additional
double panelled radiator in dining
area, door to understairs storage
cupboard.

KITCHEN 3.02m x 1.76m 9'11"
x 5'9"
Ceiling light, UPVC double
glazed window facing front
garden aspect, eye level and
floor mounted kitchen units with
roll top work surfaces with
stainless steel sink with single
drainer and swan necked mixer
tap, fitted Whirlpool four ring gas

hob with Indesit stainless steel
effect fan assisted oven and grill
beneath, radiator, tiled splash
backs, power points,. Eye level
cupboard provides access to
modern Glow Worm gas fired
central heating boiler, space for
upright fridge/freezer, space and
plumbing for automatic washing
machine.

FIRST FLOOR LANDING 1.85m
x 1.78m 6'1" x 5'10"
Ceiling light point, smoke
detector, power point, door
provides access to:

BEDROOM ONE 3.05m x 3.03m
10'0" x 9'11"
Ceiling light point, UPVC double
glazed window facing rear
aspect, range of mirror fronted
wardrobes to one wall with a
mixture of shelving and hanging
within. Radiator.

BEDROOM TWO 3.59m x
2.83m 11'9" x 9'3"
Ceiling light point, UPVC double
glazed window facing front

aspect, radiator beneath with
independent thermostat, power
point, door provides access to
airing cupboard, factory lagged
hot water cylinder with slatted
shelving.

BATHROOM 1.83m x 1.70m
6'0" x 5'7"
Ceiling light point, timber double
glazed window facing side
aspect, white suite comprising
panelled enclosed bath with
mixer taps and shower
attachment. Low level WC,
Pedestal wash hand basin with
mirror above. Tiling to full height
to two walls, fully tiled flooring,
radiator.

OUTSIDE
Flagstone path provides access
to front door entrance, the
garden is laid to lawn with
pebbles to one side. Well
maintained Evergreen hedging
and Conifer bush to front garden
aspect. Side gate leads to:



REAR GARDEN
Patio adjoins the property with
the garden laid to lawn, garden
shed to one corner enclosed by
panelled fencing and shrub
borders to one side with hedging
to remainder. Ornamental Cherry
Blossom tree to one corner.

VIEWING ARRANGEMENTS
Strictly by appointment. To
arrange to see this property
please phone Ross Nicholas &
Company on 01425 625500 We
offer accompanied viewings
seven days a week.

DIRECTIONAL NOTE
From our Office in Old Milton
Road proceed down the road

taking the second turning right
into Gore Road and proceed until
reaching Stem Lane on the right.
Proceed up Stem Lane until
reaching Doe Copse Way on the
right then take the first turning
right off Doe Copse Way into
Stag Close.

WEB SITE
Visit our new improved website
at www.rossnicholas.co.uk

PLEASE NOTE
All measurements quoted are
approximate and for general
guidance only. The fixtures,
fittings, services and appliances
have not been tested and
therefore, no guarantee can be
given that they are in working
order. Photographs have been
produced for general information
and it cannot be inferred that any
item shown is included with the
property.

ADMIN FEES
£200 plus VAT = £240 for up to
two people then £50 plus VAT =

£60 for any further applicants
and guarantors. Any fees lodged
with Ross Nicholas & company
are non-refundable. Admin fees
are only refunded if the Landlord
withdraws the property from the
market. Please note that all
deposits are lodged with The
Deposit Protection Service (The
DPS) Further information can be
found on their website
www.depositprotection.com
The DPS is a tenancy deposit
protection scheme accredited by
the Government. It is provided
free of charge and funded
entirely by the interest earned
from deposits held in the
scheme.

COMPLAINTS PROCEDURE
Ross Nicholas & Company is a
member of The Property
Ombudsman. The Property
Ombudsman (TPO) provides an
impartial and independent
service for resolving disputes.
Further information can be found
on their website www.tpos.co.uk




